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Pick?up truck collides with school bus

	On Monday June 9th Shelburne Police responded to motor vehicle collision involving a school bus on Owen Sound Street near

Fourth Ave. There were 10 high school students on the bus. The school bus was just about done its morning route, only a few 100

meters away from the high school. No injuries were reported however there was significant damage to the front end of the pick-up

truck. The school bus was also damaged; however it was minor in comparison. The incident caused some minor traffic disruptions

on Owen Sound Street for less than an hour. As a result of the police investigation the pick-up truck driver, a 79 year old man from

Caledon, was charged with careless driving.
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